Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

November 22, 2021

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. nnema9 , 5. 2021
UPDATES ON THE CONDUCT OF YEAR -END CONVERGENCE OF THE REGIONAL
AND DIVISION HUMAN RESOURCE DEVELOPMENT PERSONNEL

To: Schools Division Superintendents
Regional Office Division Chief
All Others Concerned

1 This Office, through the Human Resource Development Division (HRDD) informs that
the conduct of the Year-End Convergence of the Regional and Division Human Resource
Development Personnel is changed from a virtual activity into a face-to face activity which will
be done in Leyte Province on December 13-14, 2021.

2. The fund to be used shall be downloaded by DepEd Regional Office VII to Leyte
Division, being the host division of the activity.

3. All other provisions stipulated in Regional Memorandum No. 000591 dated October 5,
2021 are still in effect.

4. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.
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RO, CESO IV
.(Regional Director
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Republic nf ;ﬁl; ’ﬁbilippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

Office of the Regional Director

November 18, 2021

DR. EVELYN R. FETALVERO, CESO IV
Regional Director

DepEd Regional Office VIII
Government Center

Candahug, Palo, Leyte

Madam:

Greetings!

The Human Resource Development Division (HRDD) is requesting your good Office that the
conduct of Year-End Convergence for Division and Regional Office Human Resource
Development Personnel via online platform bearing the Purchase Order No. 2909294 issued
to Stellar's Catering Service on August 11, 2021, be cancelled because we considered the
clamor of the participants to change the modality into a face-to-face activity.

In this regard, we would like to request for the downloading of fund to the host Schools
Division Office for the conduct of a face-to-face modality of the activity.

Your approval to this request will be considered as early Christmas gift to us and a blessing.

Very truly yours,

MERCEDES D. SARMIENTO
HRDD Chief
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Regional Director
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